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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
Electoral Board Meeting Cancelation Notice  
Due to a scheduling conflict, the City of Fairfax Electoral Board’s meeting on Tuesday, July 22, 2025, 
has been canceled. 
 
For any inquiries regarding this notice, please contact the General Registrar's Office via phone:  
703-385-7890 or email: Registrar@fairfaxva.gov.  
  
  
Sincerely,  
  
 
City of Fairfax 
Office of the General Registrar 
and Electoral Board  
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